July 15, 1971

Mr. Bruce McIntire 3017 Caferd St. Ft. Tayne, Indiana 46806

Dear Bruses

We received the notice (which you told me about over the phone) which indicated a higher premium of \$2.47 each quarter for our insurance, and that the policy would be cancelled soon if payment would not be nont. This does not strike me as being fair, since we paid that you said the promium abould be. It isn't the amount that's so important (although another \$10.00 per year might have influenced our desisten for a local agent's insurance, had we been had the correct amount in the beginning) but it does not that the policy should outer up for a while at least.

I would appreciate you writing and letting the brothess here know as to the reasts for this mistake, is I went to bat for you and I can't very well present the reason, other than there was a mistake in your figureing, which should have been rechecked when our primary consideration was was the problem per year.

The past treasurerhes been game quite a let (he is planning to move) so I don't know whether he has sent the extra ansunt in or not, but we appointed a new one to take his place and he'll see that the new amount is sent in when he lowers about it.

Bismorely,

Dean Heggatt Secretary for the church at Lagrange